
 

THIS WEEK AT M.P.S. 
 

 

Tuesday 30th October 

¶ Sport sub-committee 

meeting, 9am 

¶ Japanese for parents, 

2.45pm 

Wednesday 31st October 

¶ Lunch Chess Club 
 

Friday 2nd November 

¶ Prep-2 Kickball (please 

bring lunch) 

¶ Fresh Fruit Friday 

¶ NO Friday Fundraiser 

¶ NO Assembly 
 

Saturday 3rd November 

¶ Market Day 8am-3pm 
 

 

 

 

 

UPCOMING EVENTS   
 

 

 

 
 

Tuesday 6th November 

Melbourne Cup Public Holiday 
 

Thursday 8th November 

Prep late night stay/Gr 1 sleepover 
 

Tuesday 20th November, 

Finance sub committee meeting, 

9.10am 
 

Friday 23rd November 

Pupil Free day 
 

Wednesday 28th November 

School Council meeting 
 

Thursday 29th November 

Shopping Spree fundraiser 
 

Tuesday 11th December 

2019 transition day 
 

Monday 17th December 

Grade 6 Graduation 

  

        

 

 

Principalôs chat 

Hi everyone, 

Well done to all the students and Desiree on another fabulous concert 

last week. The enthusiasm and confidence in every student was 

amazing. Iôm sure all parents and family members were very proud of the 

children on the stage. Remember if you havenôt ordered your concert 

DVD yet, please do so by Wednesday 9am. This will be a great 

memento to look back on in years to come. More concert photos can be 

found later in this newsletter. 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

It was perfect weather yesterday for the working bee. We had a very 

productive morning, weeding the front garden and cleaning up the yard 

ready for Market Day on Saturday. Many thanks to the following families 

who helped out: Carr, Curran, Gross, Hamilton, Robertson, Simms, 

Waddington and Walmsley as well as Ray Stevenson. We also had $90 of 

donations made by families in lieu of attending the working bee. With the 

warmer weather upon us, we have cleared all the cubbies in the school 

grounds. This is to ensure our grounds are as safe as they can be from 

snakes and fire hazards. Special thanks to Tom and Marton for organising 

the working bee. 

This Saturday we have our annual Market Day. Market Day is our 

biggest fundraiser for the school. This week teachers will be rostering the 

students to run the class stalls on the day. In terms of rostering, at the 

moment we have 20 out of our 60 families who have volunteered some time 

to help out at our market. We are in desperate need of volunteers in the 

food area between 12pm and 2pm, so if all families could allocate at 

least one hour to our market that would be great. Please go on to the 

Schools Interview website and use the code 7bf4s to volunteer. This 

year the funds we raise from the market will be allocated towards 

revamping our library. 

 

    Thanks   
          Alisa 
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 Thank you 

¶ To the families who stayed behind and helped with returning equipment to the school after the concert on 
Thursday. 

 

Reminders 

¶ Market Day raffle books and money are now overdue. Please return your book and money to the 

office immediately. Families are required to return all books even if they are not sold. 

¶ Please remember to volunteer to help on Market Day- we still have many positions to fill particularly in the 

middle of the day. If you can help to fill these spots please go to www.schoolinterviews.com.au/book/step1?

z=CVc64z and enter event code 7bf4s or google School Interviews and enter event code 7bf4s to volunteer.  

Below is a snap shot of the roster showing where we still have spots to fill. Please help us to fill all positions! 

 

FRI 2 NOV 
 

 
 

 

  

SAT 3 NOV 

 

 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

¶ Keep the donations coming in to the officeï Mystery jars, chocolate bars, chocolate blocks, chocolate 

multi packs, bags of wrapped lollies, bags of lollipops, bags of soft lollies, old toys and games in good 

condition, small recyclable material for making sculptures, cotton fabric and beeswax.  

¶ Donôt forget the we need lots of donations for the cake stall including baked goods, bunches of 

flowers or produce. Donations can be left in the student kitchen on Friday or before 9am on Saturday. If any 

family has some nice display plates/stands they are willing to loan the school please name them and 

leave them in the student kitchen too! 

http://www.schoolinterviews.com.au/book/step1?z=CVc64z
http://www.schoolinterviews.com.au/book/step1?z=CVc64z


¶ Permission notes/payment to be returned:   

* Prep to 2 Kickball permission slip is due back tomorrow Tuesday 30th October 

* Prep late night stay and Grade 1 sleepover permission and medical forms and payment are due by 

Friday 2nd November 

* Grade 3 to 6 T20 permission slip is due back on Wednesday 7th November 
 

¶ Concert DVDs are still available for purchase, at a cost of $16. Orders and payment will be taken up 

until 9am on Wednesday 31st October. 
 

¶ Fresh Fruit Friday volunteers this week are Anita Mason and Brenda Misso. 

 

Extra curricular catch up 

Concert 2018: 

 

 

 

     

        


